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Greetings once again from Australia in the precious name of the Lord Jesus Christ.  We 
trust that this report finds each one doing well while enjoying God’s abiding blessings. 

 
 It has come to our attention that there are some who missed our announcements in our 
mission reports and are sending the mission support to the wrong address and it is being 
returned.  Since becoming members at Home Missionary Baptist Church, we have included the 
physical address of our home church in Mt. Morris, MI located on Saginaw Road in the heading 
of our mission reports.  However, there is no mail receptacle at the church building, and mail 
cannot be delivered there and will be returned to the sender.  I am sorry for this confusion. 
 
 In an effort to remedy this difficulty, we have changed the address in our mission report 
heading to 6389 Lake Road, Millington, MI 48746, which is the correct address for all support 
to be sent regarding the work in Australia.  The above address belongs to our mission treasurer 
who receives and accounts for all the support for our work.  Thank you for your co-operation 
and understanding.  Should anyone need any further clarification, please feel welcome to 
contact us. 
 
 This month our former neighbor passed away after a long illness with cancer.  We had 
kept up with her and her husband after moving to our current residence in Perth.  They are both 
in their 80’s, and had asked me before she passed away to take part in her funeral.  It has been 
a blessing to know them and to have had several opportunities to speak with them about the 
Lord.     
 
 The mission work continues on and I have been able to pass out the rest of the tracts 
that I had printed a few months ago.  It is also a blessing to talk to people about the Lord as 
various opportunities arise.  I hope to be able to have a new batch of tracts printed early in the 
new year, the Lord willing. 
 
 Cyd’s health hasn’t been as well this month.  We appreciate your prayers for her.  She 
will also be seeing an eye specialist on January 14th about an issue that concerned her optician.   
 

Our sincere thanks for your prayers, love, encouragement, and support for the Lord’s 
work in Australia and Papua New Guinea. 
 
Love in Christ,  
Frank James 


